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MICHIGAN 1S NEXT STATEWIDE 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION PLAN 

I 
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The Michigan State Historic Preservation Office (SHPO) 
is kicking off the process for developing the next 
Statewide Historic Preservation Plan, which will 
cover the period 2027-2034. This is YOUR plan, 
intended to help guide SHPO and preservation partners 
statewide in making meaningful progress toward 
preservation goals over the next eight years. 

Public participation is key to the success of the plan, 
and we want your help. This is your opportunity to: 

• Share your vision for the future of historic preservation 
in Michigan 

• Help establish goals, objectives, and priority activities 
for the next eight years 

• Identify opportunities and threats related to important 
heritage assets in your community 

• Identify priorities for documenting, protecting, 
incentivizing, and telling the story of important historic 
places across Michigan 

We hope you'll join us as we kick-off this important 
process this summer! We look forward to sharing more 
information about the planning process soon. 

UPCOMING WAYS TO 
PARTICIPATE IN 2025: 

■ Online Public Surveys 

■ Five Regional 
Public Workshops 

Virtual Meetings+ 
■ 

Listening Sessions 

Public Review of 
■ 

the Draft Plan 


